
Laura Moss 

From: Jason Brown 

Sent: 

To: 

Tuesday, March 9, 2021 10:37 AM 

Laura Moss 

Subject: FW: Gifford Water Tower 

Attachments: Gifford 2Jpg; Gifford 1.jpg; IMG_4099.JPG; IMG_4100.JPG 

Commissioner Moss, 

Please see information below regarding Gifford Water Tower painting. This is scheduled for repainting in 2022. Cost 

estimate information provided as well. 

Jason E. Brown 

County Administrator 

Inda in River County 

1801 27th Street 

Vero Beach, FL 32960 

772-226-1408

ibrown@ircgov.com

From: Vincent Burke 

Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 2:21 PM 

To: Jason Brown <jbrown@ircgov.com> 

Subject: RE: Gifford Water Tower 

Jason, 

In 2018 (img 4099 and 4100), the elevated water tank in the Gifford Community had "Indian River County" 
painted on it. 

The County logo was painted (Gifford 1 &2 pies) on the tank in early 2019, similar to the one found on the 
Kings Highway (58th ave) tank. 

We are not scheduled for the next painting/maintenance on this tank until October 2022. At that time the 
cleaning and painting will cost $66,657. If there is a non-standard painting request, staff believes that it will 
cost about $12,000 more. 

If you have any questions or need to discuss, please let me know. 

Vincent 

From: Jason Brown 

Sent: Monday, March 08, 20211:42 PM 

To: Vincent Burke <vburke@ircgov.com> 

Subject: Fwd: Gifford Water Tower 
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Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Laura Moss <lmoss@ircgov.com> 

Date: March 8, 2021 at 1:12:22 PM EST 

To: Jason Brown <jbrown@ircgov.com> 

Subject: Gifford Water Tower 

Our Gifford community is interested in having the word "Gifford" painted on their water tower (SW 

side). 

I support this request as it would enhance sense of community and preserve historical significance. 

The timing is propitious as a schedule of regular clean-ups is planned. 

Please advise. 

Laura Moss 

Indian River County Commissioner 
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